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Dear Parents and Guardians,

As we complete February, we are
excited to share some key updates
and highlights from our school
community. It has been a busy and
productive  month, and we
appreciate your continued support
in making SIS @ Ciputra a vibrant
and engaging learning environment

for our students.
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Welcome to Ms. Rebekah!

We are delighted to welcome Ms. Rebekah to our teaching team as the
new Grade 4 International Class teacher. Ms. Rebekah brings a wealth

of experience and enthusiasm to the classroom, and we look forward

to the positive impact she will have on our students’ learning journey.

WASC Accreditation Visit — 3rd & 4th March

Our WASC accreditation visit is scheduled for March 3rd and 4th. This is an important
step in our ongoing commitment to maintaining high educational standards and
continuous school improvement. The accreditation process allows us to reflect on our
strengths and identify areas for growth, ensuring the best possible learning experience
for our students.
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Completion of ISA Assessments

We are pleased to announce the
successful completion of the International
Schools' Assessment (ISA) by our grade 3
and 5 students. This assessment provides
valuable insights into student progress in

key areas such as reading, writing,
mathematics and science. We appreciate
the effort our students put into these
assessments, and we look forward to
analysing the results to further support

their academic development.
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Thank you for your continued support and engagement with our school community. As we move forward into
March, we look forward to more exciting learning experiences and achievements.

Best regards,
Mr. Michael David Ogden
Principal




